
The News Bureau, Milton M. Enzer, Director, Union College, Schenectady, N. Y.

21 Orchard Street 
Elizabeth,N.J.
July 25.1931

My dear Mr. Me Murray,

Your letter asking for copies 

of Sir Arthur's address at Union College has been 

forwarded to me here where I am staying for the 

summer. I am now writing to one of the secretaries 

at the college to send you some of the copies I 

had printed up for release to the press, I am sure 

you will receive them within a few days.

I shall return to the campus 

early in Spetember and shall be glad to send you 

more copies, should your needs require them.

t
Sincerely yours,

Milton M. Enzer

Mr. Û. Me Murray, secretary 
to Sir Arthur W. Currie 

Me Grill University 
Montreal, Canada.


